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Parent Voice Meeting 30th September 

 

We welcomed 5 parents who mostly represented KS2. 

Mrs Cooper shared the full details of the school’s School Development Plan (SDP). Each 

target and priority was discussed, some in more detail than others.  

 

Improving the outcomes of our children entitled to Pupil Premium 

SEND: Improving- provision in the classroom, identification and the review and referral 

processes 

Developing Oracy 

Increasing challenge in the curriculum 

Developing our Mission Statement 

Improving the way we report to families 

Further improving provision and children’s outcomes in EYFS 

Creating a whole school Personal Development Curriculum 

Working with children and families to support children’s challenges with behaviour 

Continuing our Anti- Bullying work 

Developing our Reading Curriculum 

Continuing our work on MITA (maximising the impact of our teaching assistants) 

Continuing to strengthen the teaching of phonics 

Continuing our work with WalkThrus 

Continuing to improve how we monitor teaching and learning 

Finalising our Anti-Racism Charter 

Achieving ‘Gold’ Rights Respecting School status 

Reducing suspensions and eliminating permanent exclusion 

Improving children’s behaviour during transitions in the day 

Improving the website and the way we communicate with families 

Strengthening our moderation and assessment processes 

Improving the teaching of handwriting and children’s outcomes in this area 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

   

 

There weren’t any particular actions going forward, nor ideas for future agendas. 

 

There was positive feedback about the new format of the end of term reports and also the 

new plan for children’s attainment and progress data to be ‘visible’ to parents during set 

windows across the year.  

Mrs Cooper encouraged the parents who attended, to talk to other families about coming 

along to the next meeting. 

 

 
 


